
Investing in Educating our Children
Would you be willing to invest to help our students succeed?

Every dollar counts, together we can 
better educate our children.

$104 per year is:

less than the cost of
1 pizza per month

less than the cost of
4 soft pretzels a week

less than the cost of
1 cheesesteak once a month

The Mayor’s Proposal to 
support an increased 

investment in educating 
our children would 

mean a typical 
homeowner would 

contribute an additional 
$104 per year or less 

than $9 per month for 
public education.

$
+$104 per year

less than

$9
per month

Your investment would:

+more
teachers

Provide art & music 
programs, after-school
activities & sports

Offer advanced 
programming to help 
students thrive

Provide social, emotional, 
& behavioral health 
supports to students 
in needsmaller

class sizes


